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April 10, 2017 
 
Kelly Zylstra  
Waukesha Water Utility 
115 Delafield St.  
Waukesha, WI 53188-3615 
 
Subject:  Recommendation of Award, 250,000 Gallon, Davidson Water Tower Repainting, Waukesha 
Water Utility, Waukesha, WI 
 
Dear Ms. Zylstra,   
 
Dixon Engineering has reviewed the bids submitted for coating rehabilitation of the 250,000 Gallon 
Davidson Water Tower Repainting Project, Waukesha Water Utility, Waukesha, WI. Six (6) bids were 
received. For award, including the alternate bid for dry interior full blast and repaint, the low bid was 
$277,500.00  from LC United,  Sterling Heights, MI.  The price includes Section 05 00 00  Items 1-15 
for $86,875.00, Section 09 00 00 items 1-5&7 for $153,625.00, Section 13 32 12 Item 1, mixing unit for 
$19,000.00 and Section 26 24 21 Item 1 cathodic protection $18,000.  
 
LC United is an approved contractor for Dixon Engineering, Inc. has completed many successful 
projects in Wisconsin.  Therefore, Dixon Engineering is recommending award of the Davidson Water 
Tower Repainting  project to the low bidder, LC United  in the amount of $277,500.00 
 
If you have any questions regarding our recommendation, please contact me at (608) 213-9163.  
 
FOR DIXON ENGINEERING, INC., 
 
 
 
James Orr 
Project Manager – NACE Inspector 


